
On the 3rd of December, line dancers from near and far came 
for a combined club Christmas social. It was hosted by Time 
To Shine Bootscooters and Bayside Line dancers. It was a 
lovely sunny day outside and looked like Christmas inside the 
Geelong Ballroom. The atmosphere was jolly and festive with 
lots of Yuletide cheer. 

 Across 5 hours, and with 114 dancers, there was lots of 
dancing. Some dances were old favourites, some new and there 
were golden oldies. There was something for everyone to 
dance to. The smiles were everywhere and everyone was 
having a wonderful time. 

 Thank you very much to Peta and Gwendolyn for this social. You both did an amazing 
job leading and walking through the dances. Thank you to the many helpers that made the so 
memorable. Without the help of everyone, this social 
would not have been so much fun. 

 I hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

Bernice. 


